
 
 
 

Chemical Engineering Student Takes First Place at NanoFlorida 2011 
Michael Celestin takes first place in the best poster presentation. 

 
 
TAMPA, Fla. (October 13, 2011) – Michael Celestin, doctoral student in chemical engineering took first 
place at the NanoFlorida 2011 conference for his poster titled “Current Trends in Micro and 
Nanotechnology-based Energy Harvestin.” 
 
The goal of the NanoFlorida conference is to create a forum for researchers in the State of Florida for 
scientific exchange and to help identify emerging challenges at the frontiers of nanoscience and 
nanotechnology and to foster and encourage collaborative research efforts between academicians from 
different Florida universities and institutes and beyond. Researchers from institutions within and outside 
of Florida participated, resulting in over 100 oral and poster presentations. 
 

-USF- 
 

The University of South Florida is a high-impact, global research university dedicated to student success. USF is 
classified by the Carnegie Foundation for the Advancement of Teaching in the top tier of research universities, a 
distinction attained by only 2.2 percent of all universities. The Carnegie Foundation also classifies USF as a 
community engaged university. It is ranked 44th in total research expenditures and 34th in federal research 
expenditures for public universities by the National Science Foundation. The USF System has an annual budget of 
$1.5 billion, an annual economic impact of $3.7 billion, and serves 47,000 students in Tampa, St. Petersburg, 
Sarasota-Manatee and Lakeland. 
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